

THE STATE EDUCATION DEPARTMENT / THE UNIVERSITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK / ALBANY, NY 12234

CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 89 Washington Ave., Room 121, EB Albany, New York 12234

July 1, 2021

Physis D. numi

TO: BOCES District Superintendents

School District Superintendents School District Business Officers

FROM: Phyllis D. Morris, Chief Financial Officer

RE: OSC Accounting Bulletin on Federal Education Stimulus Funding

As a follow-up to my <u>April 12, 2021</u> memorandum regarding school district budget coding of federal education stimulus funding, please be advised that the Office of the State Comptroller (OSC) has issued an accounting bulletin on school district funding under the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act, 2021 (CRRSA Act) and the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARP Act).

The OSC bulletin may be accessed here.

Questions may be directed to OSC at LGSA PSU@osc.ny.gov.

cc: Commissioner Betty Rosa

Jim Baldwin

Sharon Cates-Williams Daniel Morton-Bentley

Kim Wilkins

Julia Patane

Sean Giambattista

Jason Harmon

Christina Coughlin

David Frank

Ed Lenart